
 
 

At the end of the month, Mike Dixon will be retiring! 
We thank him for his 20 years of service here with SWLCWPUD. 

If you see him this month, give him a high five!  

 
We will also be welcoming two new distribution operators!  
Tyler and Gabe have graciously joined our crew.  
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The Board of Directors will conduct a Rate Hearing during this month’s 
board meeting. The meeting will take place at the District Office 
Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 10am.   
 
This public hearing provides an opportunity to learn more about 
SWLCWPUD's proposal to change its services, rates or fees. 
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THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS AND THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
MEETING WILL BE HELD JULY 20,  2022.  
 

 
In the kitchen, peel and clean vegetables in a large bowl of water instead 
of running water.  

You can also fill your sink or basin when washing and rinsing dishes, 
instead of letting the water run. 

When mowing your lawn, set the mower blades to 2-3 inches high. Longer 
grass shades the soil improving moisture retention, so you can water it 
less often. The longer grass also has more leaf surface to take in sunlight, 
allowing it to grow thicker and develop a deeper root system. This helps 
grass tolerate insect damage and fend off disease. 
 
 
And in honor of summer fun, the first bikini debuted in a Paris swimming 
pool on July 5th 1946.  We wonder if it was an itsy-bitsy, teeny-ween, 
yellow polka-dot bikini! 
 

 


